
General Committee 

October 22, 2019 

Extract 

 
 

To: Kimberley Kitteringham, City Clerk 

 

3.1 MINUTES OF THE OCTOBER 7, 2019 GENERAL COMMITTEE (16.0) 

Deputy Mayor, Don Hamilton addressed the Committee relative to the New 

Business Item he raised and suggested that a motion be provided to ensure that 

staff report back on the current flag raising policy.  There was brief discussion 

regarding whether the current policy requires a review.   

Councillor Karen Rea addressed the Committee with respect to her New Business 

Item regarding Intersection Reconfiguration and requested clarification on next 

steps. Staff confirmed that a report will be considered at the November 12, 2019 

Development Services Meeting. 

Moved by Councillor Karen Rea 

Seconded by Deputy Mayor Don Hamilton 

1. That the minutes of the October 7, 2019 General Committee meeting be 

confirmed. 

Carried 

Moved by Deputy Mayor Don Hamilton 

Seconded by Councillor Andrew Keyes 

1. The staff be directed to report back to General Committee with respect 

to the current City of Markham Flag Raising Policy and Protocol.   

Carried 


